

Bringing Glasgow the Future... Faster!

100 Mallory Dr. - P.O. Box 1809 - Glasgow, KY 42142-1809 (270) 651-8341 - Fax (270) 651-7572 - epb@glasgow-ky.com

September 1, 2020

Mr. Harold Armstrong Mayor City of Glasgow, Kentucky 126 E Public Square Glasgow, KY 42141

RE: COVID Hardship Grants

Dear Mayor Armstrong:

We understand that KLC has created a model Hardship Grant that the City of Glasgow can adopt to help facilitate the distribution of the CARES Act funding coming to Glasgow. This letter is written to formally request that City of Glasgow adopt same so that this funding can be applied for by our nearly 400 customers who are in arrears on their electric power and broadband billing.

To date, our customers who have taken advantage of forbearance from non-payment disconnects, have amassed \$230,000 in unpaid balances for our services. Of course, this balance will continue to increase, so long as the Governor maintains the emergency forbearance order. Although we have made significant contributions to Community Relief, those 400 customers will still face a day when they need to repay the amounts they owe.

Please help us provide some relief by facilitating the Hardship Grant program developed by KLC.

Respectfully,

William J. Ray PE Superintendent